
HAND DELIVERED 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Florida Power & Light Company, 215 S. Monroe St., Suite 810, Tallahassee, FL 32301 

June 19,2003 

Re: Fuel and Purchased Power Cost Recovery Clause with Generating Performance 
Incentive Factor - FPSC Docket No. 030001-E1 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed in the attached envelope marked “Confidential” is one copy of Florida Power & 
Light Company‘s (“FPL”) Confidential Response to Staffs Question No.2. The confidential 
portion of the response has been highlighted in yellow. FPL inadvertently omitted this response 
from the materials submitted yesterday, June 18, 2003, in connection with its Notice of Intent to 
Request Confidential Classification. 

Please indicate receipt of this document by stamping the enclosed extra copy of this 
letter. Please contact me should you or your Staff have any questions regarding this filing at 
(561) 691-7101. 
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Enclosure 
cc: All Parties of Record (without enclosure) 
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